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May 1, 2017

TO: Honorable Geanie W. Morrison, Chair, House Committee on Transportation
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB2142 by Kacal (Relating to oversize or overweight vehicles transporting livestock

feed, grain, or grain by-products.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend Transportation Code §621.508 to establish an affirmative defense to
prosecution or other action for operating a vehicle loaded with livestock feed, grain, or grain by-
products with an axle weight up to 12 percent heavier than the axle weight authorized by law.

Based on the information provided by the Texas Department of Motor Vehicles and the Texas
Department of Transportation, it is assumed the bill would not result in a significant fiscal impact
to the State.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 405 Department of Public Safety, 601 Department of Transportation, 608
Department of Motor Vehicles
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